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Dear Residents and Team, 

As the holiday season fills our hearts with warmth and joy, I want to extend my sincere wishes to 

each and every one of you. This is a time to celebrate togetherness, reflect on cherished memories, 

and look forward to the new year with hope and gratitude. 
 

To our residents, thank you for making this community such a vibrant, welcoming place. Your 

stories, wisdom, and spirit inspire us all year long. 
 

To our staff, your dedication and compassion make our community feel like home. Your hard work 

and kindness are gifts we cherish every day. 
 

May this holiday season bring you peace, joy, and meaningful moments with those you hold dear. I 

look forward to another year of community, connection, and care. 
 

Warmest wishes to you all for a happy and healthy holiday season and a wonderful New Year! 

 

Thank You Cards 

Employees have expressed their gratitude toward the residents for the appreciation checks they 

received last week. Thank you cards are posted in the mailroom for you to read and will remain 

posted until January 3. 
 

 

Christmas Eve & Christmas Day 

There is no off-campus transportation on Christmas Day (December 25). Patio homes and 

apartments that are cleaned on Wednesdays will not be cleaned. A credit will be placed on your bill. 

Fitness classes are cancelled December 24-26. Marketing, Administrative and Finance offices are 

closed December 24-27. 
 

Christmas Eve and Christmas Day hours are as follows: 
 

Main Dining Room 

Lunch – 11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.  

Dinner – Closed 

Meal deliveries will occur between 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
 

Café  

Breakfast – 8-10:30 a.m. 

Lunch – Closed 

Dinner – Closed 

Takeout meals available at the Café counter from 11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
 

Reception Desk Hours  

8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

    

Styling Center Price Increase 

Updated prices are posted in the styling center and go into effect on January 1, 2025.  

 

            

 


